
Yours truly, 

Ing. Edwin F. Kelly, M 
Director 
DCA of Aruba 

„ 
or r 

/11:e 

g, 

             

             

             

of 

Ministry of Transport, Communications 

and Primary Sector 

            

            

DIRECTIE LUCHTVAART ARUBA 
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Ref.: 	Aruba Reciprocity Statement 

Mr. Mr. Brian Hedberg, Director 
Office of International Aviation 
US Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E., 
Washington, DC 20590, 
USA 
Brian.hedberg@dot.gov   
Jawana.ellis.ctr@dot.gov  

Reciprocity Statement 

This letter is to confirm that the Civil Aviation Authority of Aruba will grant, on the basis of comity 
and reciprocity, the designated U.S. carriers approval to operate 5th, 6th, 7th freedom charter flights in 
accordance with Annex II Section 1 of the Air Transport Agreement between the Kingdom of the 
Netherlands in respect of Aruba and the United States of America, signed September 18th, 1997. 

This statement applies only for charter flights, for the period from April 13th, 2020 to October 13th, 
2020. 
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